
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers     28.03.2017 

 Year 1 Space Assembly  

The year 1 children will be preforming a short assembly on 

Thursday 6th April about Space. This will be held in the school 

hall at 9.15am. 

If family members intend to come to our performance, 

please could you give us a rough estimate of how many 

people will be attending, this will allow us to hopefully set 

out enough chairs for everyone. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Dixon and Miss Whitehead 

 
 


